
From: Office of the Governor Site Support
Sent: 1/19/2015 9:29:37 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: Ribbon Cutting Ceremony

Title: Mr
First Name: Prasanna Elvis
Middle Initial:
Last Name: Eswara
Suffix: 
Street Address: 116 new market dr
Street Address 2: 
City: Lexington
State: SC
Zip: 29073
Phone: 8035529336

Email: Elvis@houseofpeace.co

Affiliation: Small Business Owner
Message:
Dear Governor Nikki Haley,

Congratulations on your second term!
Hope you Rena, Nalin and Mr. Haley are doing well...

I am writing to see if you would be kind enough to open the House of Peace facility at 
149 Monroe Lane, Lexington SC. 

The date of the opening ceremony is at your earliest availability.

House of Peace (houseofpeace.co) is a non-profit with a mission to make housing affordable to 
those in need. 
Our goal is to reduce homeless in South Carolina by 50% in the next five years.  

Please feel free to reach out with any questions for more information. Your presence will be our 
honor.

Sincerely, 
Prasanna Elvis Eswara
Founder, House of Peace


